
Start children off on the way they should go,
and even when they are old they will not turn from it.

- Proverbs 22:6

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to a new school year! I am excited to start teaching your children
about the love, hope and peace of God. My objective is to help every student
grow deeper in faith and stronger in their relationship with the Lord.

Religion class will be held every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday. We will be
studying a Bible lesson on Monday and Tuesday. There will be a quiz held every
Thursday based on the lesson of the week. After each unit the students will have
a cumulative test on the material they learned. Grades will be posted on
Gradebook Wizard. Please check it frequently to keep up with your child’s
progress. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via
Gradebook Wizard.

Instruction will begin on Monday, September 11th. Please purchase the Bible as
soon as possible. We use The Golden Children’s Bible by Golden Books,
illustrated by Jose Miralles and edited by Rev. J. Grispino. It is sold at Amazon,
Walmart and Christianbook.com. This bible is used for the 4th – 6th grade
curriculum. The student workbook is provided by the school. Please cover the
workbook and Bible with clear contact paper.

We are going to have a great year studying the Bible and getting to know God.
The lessons we learn will help guide your children throughout their lives. May
you have a blessed school year!

In Christ,

Mrs. Allan


